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I support the community alternative. I don't understand why the utilities want to spend $57 million on infrastructure
that won't even fix the fish situation halted nearly a century ago. Take the dam down. Provide clean drinking water
to Anchorage without harming the water utility.
I would have supported a revised dam with a fish ladder but the utilities didn't put that forward as an option. I hope
Governor Dunleavy can fix that or take the dam out.
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